May 15, 2021

RE: Bridal Veil Mountain Resort
Attn: Ms. Jennifer Goad

Dear Ms. Goad,

I came to Vancouver on exchange from Hong Kong Poly. I absolutely fell in love with the city of Vancouver and all the
nature as I love hiking and skiing. My good friend in Vancouver told me about the Bridal Veil Mountain Resort project
and it sounds amazing. In Hong Kong, we have to travel to other countries to ski so it would be a natural fit for me to
return to Vancouver to try this new resort. [ would very much like to see this project proceed.

Please accept this letter in support of the BVMR.

Thank you,

Kent Cheung
Hong Kong



